
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations and Welcome to the Class of 2031! 
March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On behalf of all of the staff at Dixons Broadgreen Academy, may I extend a warm welcome to you and your child. 
Your child has been offered a place to study here with us at DBA, part of the Dixons Academy Trust; one of the 
highest performing academy trusts in the country. 
 
We know that what we do works. It has been tried and tested across the North and students in our academies to 
better because our students and families are at the heart of everything we do. 
 
Our personal academy mission is to ensure every student succeeded at University or real life alternative, thrived in 
a top job and lived their best life. In short, we empower our students to climb their personal mountains, achieve 
their aspirations and live their best lives. We achieve this through our three core values: 
Work Hard: Whatever it takes, for as long as it takes and never give up 
Have Integrity: We do the right thing because it’s the right thing to do. We support each other without excuses. 
Be Fair: We play by the rules, we are polite, courteous and fair with everything we do. 
 
Dixons Broadgreen Academy is oversubscribed this year and we are so pleased that your child has secured a place 

to study with us.  

We want to tell you about some of the things that make us special: 

- Last year we outperformed a number of local secondary schools rated “good” or “outstanding” by Ofsted 
in our GCSE results 

- We allocate funding to mental health and wellbeing for our students through our partners Place2Be 
- 96% of our sixth form students secured a place at the first choice University last year 
- We offer a range of enrichment opportunities from rowing to eco-warriors, to football, to science club – 

and so many more! 
- We have links to Liverpool Football Club who come into school to run intervention 

 
Need more information? Use the email below if: 

- You would like to come in to see our fantastic school and students just get in touch using the email below.  

- You have any concerns or questions and would prefer a phone call from one of our senior leaders. 

- You would like a member of the transition team to meet you in your home to talk about any transition 

concerns 

- You would like to speak to the SENDCo 

Please email us on DBAadmissions@dixonsb.com or telephone our school office on 0151 254 6810 to confirm 
that you wish to accept the place for your child at DBA.  
 
Once again, congratulations on receiving a place for your child to join #TeamDBA. I look forward to meeting them, 
and you, very soon.   
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rachael Fidler 
Principal 
Work Hard – Have Integrity – Be Fair 
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